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Piano – Grace Funk                                Worship Leader – Emily Rempel 
    Song Leader – Marcia McLean 

What are you worth? 

              Prelude 
          Gathering Song H #17 We gather together 
          Welcome to Worship 
          Announcements  
          Call to Worship H #823 (Psalm 139:1-18) 
          Opening Prayer  
          Songs of Praise SJ #17 Halle, halle, hallelujah! 
             SJ #32 If you believe and I believe 
          Giving of Tithes & Offerings            Katharine Albrecht 
          Song H #395 Here I am, Lord 
          Scripture:  Luke 10:29-37            Shirley Ens 
          Special Music           Greg McLean 
          MEDITATION/DRAMA  “WHAT ARE YOU WORTH” 

     (BY DAVID LUDWIG, JR.) 
          Song of Response H #362 Help us to help each other 
          Congregational Sharing & Prayer                   
          Benediction 
          Sending Song SJ #73 The Lord lift you up 

*   *   * 
             THIS WEEK: 

Wednesday 8:30 am – Men’s & Women’s coffee time  
                          at Riverview Village Estate 

Pray for: 
• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns, and 

their caregivers  
• those who are grieving the loss of loved ones 
• Family Community Church 
• Mennonite Church Saskatchewan’s Season of Prayer 

If anyone is interested in making some banners for our sanctuary, 
talk to Lois. 

Lois will be away August 1 – 8. 

August 25 at 2 pm - WM invite all ladies to come for pie & coffee at 
Doc’s town.  Call Lois or Elva if you can come. 

Nathan Wiebe is the new Executive Director at The Center. 

Please pray for the people of B.C. who have been displaced and those 
who are at risk of being displaced, professionals battling the fires and those 
offering refuge.  Pray for rain, and God’s abundant grace in the midst of 
this disaster.   

MCC needs hygiene kits.  Leave your contributions in the basket in the 
foyer throughout the summer.  A hygiene kit includes:  a dark hand towel,  
adult tooth brush, good nail clipper, large bar of bath soap.  

Birthdays 
August 3 - Alvin Z.  

August 4 – Martha W. 
Anniversaries 
Alvin & Barb Z. 
August 3, 1966 

          

Last Sunday:  offering $3065 
                         attendance 55 
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Season of Prayer 
Lord, what are You calling us to let go of? 

When we’ve put in so much effort, 
 and when we’ve held on for so long,  

we struggle to hear ‘let it go’.  
Help us to hear you, Lord, 

 and help us loosen our grip and place it all in  
Your hands. 


